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District Governor Al Kroell 2016-17
Hi Super Lions
I am so proud of our District and all our achievements. Dur-
ing the Multiple District 4 Convention, our district walked 
away with a lion’s share of the awards. And while I am 
talking about the unbelievable work that all of you have 
been done and are doing, I will not forget to mention about 
our own Visalia Lions Pride Club, the club of the year for 
the state of California. Congratulations! You truly deserve 
the prestige. During the MD4 convention, we did not have 
too many of our district Lions there but the ones who were 
there really stood out as leaders, Lions, and caring people. It 
seemed like everyone that I came across with patted me on 
the back and said what a great district we have. Lion David 
Beeman amazed everyone again as he read off all of the 
country’s fl ags without a single fl aw and all the other Lions 
sitting in our row could not believe how he did it. And to tell 
you the truth I’m amazed every time he jumps up there in 
front of hundreds of Lions members and puts on a spectacular job just like a professional.
Pass Council Chair Derek Ledda won the vote for International Director Nominee. This moves 
them to the international vote in Chicago. I am hoping California will win this vote again. The 
dues increase for four dollars a year was also passed along with the budget for the next year. 
Again, I could not be more proud to be representing our District.
This last quarter has been moving along quite well. All of the clubs visitations have been made 
with the exception of one. Many of the things that we have been doing this year has gained 
notice from Multiple Districts in California. Our Proud Lions booklet, our online orientation, our 
Leo’s on social media, along with our Disaster Preparedness Plan and our Hero Clubs are some 
of the new changes that are starting to get adopted by other districts. We came up with book 
markers which are very attractive and informative, thanks to Lion Lidia Martinez. Hopefully this 
will also attract new members. Whereas the other quarters we have been slowly gaining mem-
bership this last quarter but also starting to fall off on some. Please invite a friend to one of your 
meetings. We have the best product in the world, the best service club in the world and the best 
district. This should not be a hard sell and you will be changing a life for the better with any new 
member that we are able to get in. We have had 189 new members this year but have dropped 
185. To be able to maintain as the largest district in California, we should try hard to increase our 
numbers. This is also a huge benefi t for clubs to accomplish more service projects and support 
their communities much better. I know that Lions do not give up and we are all somewhat com-
petitive. I know we can do it.
There is a new bowling event that is coming up soon, please contact Linda Dawyot and get the 
form fi lled out soon. It will be held in Hanford and I know there are several clubs that will be 
doing this again after all of the fun we had last time. The Lion’s Centennial Coin is also out for 
sale, you can log on to Lion’s Club International website to get your coin. Or buy it from the 
US mint instead of the LCI store. It is less expensive that way. It is truly a beautiful coin and 
would make a great end of the year gift for a president of the club or a hard-working member 
of your club. And before I forget our District 4A2 Convention at Morro Bay is just right around 
the corner. Please fi ll out your registration forms soon. We will also be celebrating our Centen-
nial birthday so bring some of your historical memorabilia to show off at our convention. Again, 
thank you so much for making this year something that I myself will never forget and also, every 
one of you should be very proud of all the hard work you’ve done. Congratulations again on all 
of your achievements. You are truly superheroes.
Never been as proud, District Governor Al
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Love, Care, Respect & Peace

Please accept my lionistic salute & Namaste! 
First, we want to remember those Lions, Leos and families who have lost their 
dear ones, our deepest condolences to them and their families & pray Almighty 
God to give them strength to bear the great loss and rest their soul in eternal 
peace. None can replace them but their memories and service will always stay 
with us and inspire us in joining more hands to serve our community the best we 
can.

Congratulations Lions & Leos on your achievements throughout this year
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Lion Dr.Premsahas Ranam

“DGEs, 
Please try to get all the cabinet info to me by the end of May. 
I know how hard this is, so I thank you gratefully in advance. 
• Your Cabinet contact info as they would like to be contacted. If I can bring you a proof to the June 
meeting we can edit it and get it to press so we can have the MD4 directories ready for the August 
meeting. “ 
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Where there’s a NEED, there’s a LION!” 
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Hanford Leos

God Bless You All!
Sincerely with best lionistic regards with love, care, respect & peace from: 
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Greetings fellow Lions of District 4-A2, 

As we approach the last quarter for Lion Year 2016-2017, and the first half of this year’s Centennial 
Celebration of Lions International, I know a lot of hard work and effort continues to be exerted by 
all of the clubs in District 4-A2. 
 
The last quarter of the year will give us the chance to make that extra push to achieve the goals we 
have set. As I mentioned in my last newsletter,  I continue to encourage each of the clubs to make 
every effort to report their service projects monthly, especially those service projects that qualify as 
one of the major areas for the Centennial Year—Engaging our Youth, Sharing the Vision, Relieving 
the Hunger, and Protecting our Environment.  Reporting of these centennial projects will earn the 
participating club a banner patch for each area reported. Don’t let your club miss out on this 
opportunity to participate in this opportunity to earn the Centennial Service banner patches. This is a 
once in a lifetime event, so don’t miss out. 
 
As reflected in the latest Club Health Assessment as of February, the District had a net growth of 3 
members since June. This is a marked decline from my previous newsletter that had a net growth of 
21 members through November.  We must make a concerted effort to reverse this trend.  Our clubs 
must make membership growth a priority—again, use our Centennial Year as an excellent backdrop 
for recruiting new members—especially those non-lions that you invite to your centennial service 
projects. As we approach the end of the Lion Year, reach out to those Lions in your club that have 
not been attending regularly.  It is imperative that we value each member and let them know how 
important they are to our clubs.  
 
Again, it is a privilege to serve with each of you in making Lions International the greatest service 
organization in the world.  Thank you again for your support. 
 
Yours in Lionism, 

Lion John 
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W. “Van” VanLandingham 
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District 4--A2 60th Annual Convention  

Friday——Sunday  

April 21--23,  2017  

Morro Bay, CA  

Name:_______________________________________Email:___________________________________  

Address:____________________________________City:_______________________Zip:__________  

Club Name:___________________________Region:__________Zone:_________  

District or Club Office Held:______________________Cell Phone:________________________  

Name of Guest or other Lion:_________________________________________________________  

Convention Package Includes  
Registration, Convention Pin, Friday Food Fair, 
Saturday Lunch and Dinner, Sunday Breakfast 

  

$85.00  

 

$$95.00 

  

$110.00  

 

Before Dec 31 Jan 1- Mar 15 Mar 16- April 7 Total 
   RReservations Received 

$$15.00 $$20.00 $$30.00  AAll Lions and Guests attending the             
convention are required to register  

Friday  FOOD FAIR (Headquarters Hotel) FFREE FFREE FFREE   

Saturday  
Lunch  
12:00  

Seafood pasta salad with clam chowder, 
Rolls/crackers, desert & Beverage  
Vegetarian: Vege salad, crackers/ rolls, 
desert & beverage 

$$15.00 

  

$18.00  

 

$$20.00 

  

 

SSaturday 
DDinner 

77:00 pm 

Prime Rib or Salmon, salad, veges,      
rice pilaf, rolls, desert & beverage 
 
Vegetarian: Vege lasagna, salad, rolls, 
desert & beverage 

$$38.00 

Prime Rib 

Salmon 

$$40.00 

Prime Rib 

Salmon 

$$42.00 

Prime Rib 

Salmon 

  

Sunday  
Breakfast  
9:00am  

French toast, scrambled eggs, hash 
browns, sausage, fruit, juices & beverage $$15.00 $$18.00 $$20.00   

District 4--A2 Convention Pins ($3.00 each)    

    Total Amount enclosed including Registration  

 

Make Check Payable & Send 
to: 

DDistrict 4-AA2 Convention 
22381 Cherry Avenue 

SSanger, CA 93657-33607 

Headquarters Hotel is the Cayucos Beach Inn   
(805) 995--2828  

However at this time it is booked Contact hotel to be placed on     
wwaiting list 

MEAL RESERVATIONS ARE LIMITED TO 146,  
SO MAKE YOUR RESERVATIONS EARLY 
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District 4--A2 Convention 2017  

Food Fair  

Friday April 21, 2017  
Cayucos Beach Inn,   333 South Ocean Ave, Cayucos, CA 

This year we will be having something new and exciting during our food 
fair.  We will have a Chili cook-off and a Tri-tip cook-off, as well as a best 
booth contest.  The contest will be judged by our celebrity judges. Peoples 
choice will determine the best overall booth.  A cash prize of $100 will be 
awarded to the winners.  So get your chef’s together along with their secret  
recipes and enter early. Another new thing this year, will be raising money 
for LCIF.  Each booth will be allowed to have a collection box for donations 
to LCIF, you will be able to “seed” the box with club funds and the club with 
the most donations will receive the credit for the entire funds raised.  We 
hope to have a lot of clubs participating and raising money for LCIF this 
year. 

CClub Name ___________________________________________Chairperson_____________________________________ 

AAddress_____________________________________________City_________________________________Zip___________ 

EEmail ________________________________________________Region _________________Zone ___________________ 

CCell Phone ___________________________________________ 

PPlease check all that apply 

  Food Fair Booth  

 CChili Cook-ooff 

            Tri--tip cook--off  

 OOther Please Name __________________________________________________________________________ 

  

Send Registration to:  

    DDistrict 4-AA2 Convention 
     2381 Cherry Avenue  
    SSanger, CA 93657-33607 
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MORRO BAY GOLF COURSE 
District 4A2 Lions 2017 Annual Convention 

 
WHERE:  201 State Park Road, Morro Bay   
TELEPHONE:  805-772-1923 
WHEN: 11:00 AM Friday, April 21, 2017 
FEE: $60 includes Golf Cart 
DEADLINE: April 12, 2017 – (Golf Course requires guarantee) 
  
FORMAT:         4 Man Scramble  
RULES:             No cut-offs or tank tops, soft spikes required!    
 
 

# NAME  (please PRINT) E-MAIL TELPHONE 

1    

2    

3    

4    

 
 

Make Checks Payable to:   Lion Bill Diltz, Golf Chair 
Mail with this form by deadline to:   4314 W. Nicholas Ave. Visalia, 93291 

559-732-6897 or 559-288-2933        Email:  wbdiltz43@gmail.com 
 
Golf by the sea – what could be more fun? … EXCEPT when you are doing it 
with fellow Lions!!!    Join us for a game of scramble and bring a friend! 
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1st VDG Kevin
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WHERE:  VISALIA  —— 5000 W. CYPRESS

WHEN:    SATURDAY —— 10 JUNE

WHAT:     3 SESSIONS:   8 AM,  10 AM,  1 PM

COSI  2017
contact District GLT Coordinator

David Beeman
559-584-7510

President
Secretary
Treasurer
Vice-President
Immediate Past President
Director
Guiding Lion
New Member Orienation
Project Chair
Zone Chair
Region Chair

 LEO Advisor
District Committee Chair
Student Speaker Contest
Lions and taxes
Constitution & Bylaws
Building a Budget
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2017 CLUB OFFICER 
SCHOOL OF INSTRUCTION

REGISTRATION

Name Phone E-mail  or  mail                 Club

      interested in mark 1st-2nd-3rd below

Student Speaker New Member Orientation

President LEO Advisor Budget

Vice-President Project chair Nominate

Director Zone / Region Chair Tail Twister

Secretary District Committee Chair

Treasurer Guiding Lion

Lions & financial regulation (write-in)

LUNCH     12:00      $5 (write-in)

Mail or e-mail REGISTRATION to

Email Phone

Lion David Beeman dpbeeman@icloud.com (559) 584-7510

942 Birchwood Court Reminder:  The Club Excellence 
Award requires at least 50% of 
club officers to receive training 
this year. 

Hanford CA 93230

Saturday 10 June 2017

Visalia Unified School District Offices

5000 W. Cypress Avenue

  7:50     Welcome, orientation

  8:00     First training session

10:00     Second training session

  7:30     Doors open, snacks

  1:00     Third training session

1st VDG ‘Kevin’ 
Patel
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                                                 PDG Walt Juarez 
                                     District 4-A2 GMT Coordinator 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
     
   
Hello fellow Lions 
 

California MD4 leads the Nation in membership growth and district  4-A2  leads Califor-
nia in Membership!  
 

Our District 4-A2 led the way at the MD4 Convention in Redding last month with awards 
given by MD4 to our district.  Congratulations again to  Zone Chair Lion Kerry Holguin 
for “Outstanding” Zone Chair, Lion Mike Bohigian for “Outstanding” Region Chair.  
Congratulations to Lions Greg Martella, Rebecca Juarez, Bill Mayer, Eva Casas,  Mary 
Ann Sayer and Christy Kroell for being named “outstanding” Club Membership Chairs.  
I was honored to be named Outstanding District GMT. Governor Al Kroell was the only 
governor honored with a Melvin Jones Fellow for his work and dedication towards mem-
bership by LCI Constitunal Area I GMT leader PDG Gary Wong!  And California MD4 
Club of the Year award went to the Visalia Pride Lions!  Congratulations, what an honor 
to be named the club of the year for the entire state of California! 
 

Congratulations once again to the Fresno Diwata club for the largest membership growth 
so far this year with a plus 18 in membership.   
 

“Just Ask ”.  Invite a friend, a family member, a co-worker or a business acquaintance to 
your club or better yet to one of your Projects.  “Nobody asked me”  I hear that all the 
time when I ask why they didn’t join Lions sooner.  Ask and invite.  
 

In this Centennial year, let us be excited and proud to be Lions.  I am looking forward to 
our Convention in Morro Bay next month and then onto Chicago for the big celebration 
at the International Convention in July. 
 

In closing, I want to say a big Thank You to PDG Jim Bartleson who has been our District 
Newsletter Editor for the past several years.  This will be PDG Jim’s final newsletter and I 
want to say what a great job you have done for our District as Editor over the years.  
Thanks Jim.  
 
Walter “Walt” Juarez 
PDG/GMT   
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Out and about in the District 

Van VanLandingham, District Secretary 

Awesome things have been happening since our last newsletter.  We had several 
District members attend MD4 Convention in Redding with our District being 
recognized. 

District Governor Al Kroell received a “Melvin Jones Award” and Visalia Pride 
Lions Club was awarded “Lions Club of the Year”.  Congratulations to all. 

We had our 2nd District 4-A2 Lions Meeting in Taft.
Enjoying the fellowship and seeing what our District Clubs were up to with 
Projects and Activities.  With guests 4-L6 DG Dave Roberts and 4C4 1stVDG Mario 
Beavente.  Thanks to Taft Lions Club ad Taft Midway Lions Club for hosting.

Looking forward to seeing everyone in Morro Bay/Cayucos at our District 
Convention. 
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Many time my fellow Lions ask where the clients are coming from.  Please take a look at the list that is attached and you will fi nd fi ve clients from California 
from up and down the state.  California still stands as the number two referring state with only Arkansas having more clients than us.  Please encourage you 
incoming Governor to appoint a WSB chair for your district.  Once that is done, please let me know so I can coordinate with each of them.  World Services for 
the Blind needs and deserves our support.  Kenneth Reed  kreeds@verizon.net
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Lions Centennial stamps for sale.
View this email in your browser
The information below was received from Lion Dr. Howard Levenson.

==========================================

 
The Private Issue US Postage stamp was made to celebrate the LIONS International Centennial for  
California Lions Multiple District 4.

20 Postal Authorities through out the World will be or have recently issued Postage Stamps honoring the LIONS Cen-
tennial. The USPS and Canadian Post will not, even though they have been requested by LCI. Five other Lions areas 
will be issuing Private Issue Postage Stamps, including MD-4 California Lions. 

During the 50th Anniversary of Lions Clubs, in 1967, over 75 postage stamps were issued by 32 diff erent Postal Au-
thorities honoring Lions Clubs International, including the USPS

Note:  Regular mail stamps are normally cancelled by a Post Offi  ce Cancel Mark. Private Issue Stamps are considered 
works of art, and collectables. Therefore, they are not cancelled.

Stamps orders are available from:

Lion Dr. Howard Levenson, Past President
Lions International Stamp Club
   326 Mountain View Ave. 
San Rafael, CA 94901-1352
   E-mail howard326@gmail.com 

These Stamps are only available in sheets of 20 stamps for $25.00 a sheet. This includes mailing. For orders of 5 or 
more sheets the cost per sheet is $23.00. There is no added Tax.

LIONS Centennial postage stamps useful on letters to:

Promote the Lions Centennial
Call attention to the Lions Founder
Promote MD-4 California Lions
Calls attention to Lions Clubs
Promotes interest in becoming a member
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Come join our District 4A-2  

Bowling Tournament 

Form a bowling team in your club 
and go all the way to District! 

Clubs will bowl Clubs,  Zones will 
bowl Zones, and  Regions will bowl 

Regions 

For more information contact: 

Lion Linda Dawyot 559 723-1184 
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4-A2 Event Calendar July 2016 - June 2017
THIS CALENDAR IS SUBJECT TO CHANGE, PLEASE CONTACT THE 

CLUB OR LOOK ON THE 4-A2 WEBSITE FOR EVENT FLYERS.  THIS CALENDAR WILL BE UPDATED 
AS WE RECEIVE INFORMATION.

4a2lions.com 

District Meetings

April 20th - 23rd 4-A2 Convention         
 
COG Meetings

June 2nd - 4th 2017 Pasadena 
 
Club Events 2017

April 27th – 29th Three Rivers Roping 
May 6th Exeter 22nd Annual Brewfest
May 14th Woodlake Rodeo
May 26th – 29th Coalinga Lions Beer Booth
Early to Mid-June – Hanford Breakfast Kings Fair
July 1st – 4th Hanford Breakfast Fireworks Booth
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District Gov. Al Kroell LionAlKroll@yahoo.com 
First Vice District Gov. Kevin Patel chiragkumarpatel@yahoo.com 
Second Vice District Gov. John Burns jmburns11@sbcglobal.net 
Administrative Assistant PDG Judy Woolley judyarribere@aol.com 
Gov. Advisor Van Van Caster wvancaster@att.net 
District Cabinet Sec. Cindy Aguilar Lioncindy128@yahoo.com 
District Cabinet Treasure Pat Neal patneal127@yahoo.com 
District Cabinet Lion Tamer Rose Rodriguez rosyarcoiris@yahoo.com 
District Cabinet Tail Twister Greg Martella gregmartella@yahoo.com 
District Cabinet Tail Twister Emily Romero  
GMT Coordinator Walt Juarez Waltjuarez08@aol.com 
GLT Coordinator David Beeman dpbeeman@kings.k12.ca.us 
District Cabinet Chaplain Mary Ann Sayer buckycat1@hotmail.com 
District Cabinet Song Leader Nancy Pelton napelton@gmail.com 
Northern Region Chair Michael  Bohigian bohibe@hotmail.com 
Northern Zone Chair 1 Kerry Holguin Kerryholguin@att.net 
Northern Zone Chair 2 Alan Gallegos alangallegos@fs.fed.us 
Northern Zone Chair 3 Victoria Baxter Balane victoriabalane55@yahoo.com 
Northern Zone Chair 4 Charlie Simpson charliesimpson@emtharpe.com 
Central Region Chair Robert Lee rlee@lampliter.net 
Central Zone Chair 1 Anthony R. Perez rick.perez@me.com 
Central Zone Chair 2 Steve Southworth sssouthworth@yahoo.com 
Central Zone Chair 3 Michael Garcia micgarcia52@gmail.com 
Southern Region Chair Charles Merritt charles@bakersfieldrealestateservices.

com 
Southern Region Zone Chair 1 Maria Pimentel maripimentel45@gmail.com 
Southern Region Zone Chair 2 Craig Austin Caustin3@bak.rr.com 
Southern Region Zone Chair 3   
Western Region Chair Jeff Garcia  

jeff@eyecaredoctor.com 
Western Region Zone 1 Falguni Patel falgunipat36@gmail.com 
Western region zone 2 Peggy Mello peggy.mello.54@gmail.com 
Registration chair Sue Finley Suef1943@yahoo.com 
Registration chair Jan Beatty janbeatty@gmail.com 
Newsletter Editor PDG Jim Bartleson Jimbart@pacbell.net 
District Historian Kelby Hargrave kelby.hargrave@gmail.com 
District Webmaster Jim Copner copner@msn.com 
District, Visitation Chair Mary Andrade andrader@inreach.com 
Centennial Chair Lydia Martinez Lionlydiam@gmail.com 
   
New Members Night Chair Judy Woolley  
Peace Poster Contest Chair Joy Witherspoon Jblanchard41@yahoo.com 
District Leo Coordinator Roland Reina rrreina@cast.net 
Pull-tab Chair / Hunger Campaign Bobby  Casas rosendo_casas@msn.com 
Bowling chair Linda DAWYOT Linda.dawyot3@att.net 
Bowling northern chair   

2016-2017 4-A2  Cabinet
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2016-2017 4-A2  Cabinet cont.
Bowling Southern chair   
Bowling, central chair Mike Garcia Micgarcia52@gmail.com 
Bowling Western chair Ken Takeuchi info@proracegroup.com 
Sunshine chair Sue Finley  
District Auditor Pat Casey Gillum Patricia_gillum@sbaglobal.net 
   
Budget and Finance Chairs   
District Gov. Al Kroell  
1st VDG Gov. Kevin Patel  
2nd VDG Gov. John Burns  
Treasurer Pat Neal  
Outgoing Treas. Jan Beatty  
PDG Member Walt Juarez Waltjuarez08@aol.com 
PDG Member Hon. Judge Fred Dupras Judge@unwiredbb.com 
Member at large Lillette Quesnoy Lillette0446@sbcglobal.net 
   
Nomination and Election Chairs   
Western Region Jim Boyd  
Central Region   
Northern Region Alan J. Gallegos  
Southern Region   
   
Credentials   
Chair   
Co-Chair   
Member   
Member   
   
 
 

  

   
   
   
Student Speaker Contest   
Chair Van Vanlandingham Van.vanlandingham@gmail.com 
Southern Region Member Charles Merritt charles@bakersfieldrealestateservices.

com 
Central Region Member Robert Lee rlee@lampliter.net 
Northern Region Member Michael  Bohigian bohibe@hotmail.com 
Western Region Member Jeff Garcia jeff@eyecaredoctor.com 

 
   
District Public Relations Van Vanlandingham Van.vanlandingham@gmail.com 
   
Constitution and Bylaws   
Chair Northern Region The Hon. Judge Fred Dupras Judge@unwiredbb.com 
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Central Region Judy Woolley judyarribere@aol.com 
Western Region Greg Martella gregmartella@yahoo.com 
Southern Region Jim Caswell jcaswell@bak.rr.com 
   
LCI F District Representative Judy Woolley judyarribere@aol.com 
   
City of Hope Betty Morris morris_bl@yahoo.com 
   
Humanitarianism Kent Woolley  
   
Resolutions Happy Van Caster  
   
Lioness Clubs   
   
White Cane Day Chairman/Vision 
Chair 

Van Vanlandingham Van.vanlandingham@gmail.com 

   
Youth Outreach Roland Reina rrreina@comcast.net 
   
District Leos Coordinator Roland Reina rrreina@comcast.net 
   
Bearskin Meadows Camp Committee   
Chair Judy Woolley judyarribere@aol.com 
   
District Trading Pins Greg Martella gregmartella@yahoo.com 
   
   
   

 

2016-2017 4-A2  Cabinet cont.
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For nearly 100 years, Lions have served their

communities and impacted millions of people

around the world. In celebration of our 100th

anniversary, we are asking you to help reach our

Centennial Service Challenge goal of serving 100

million people by June 30th, 2018. Your club can

play a part in reaching our goal, and you can

earn special Centennial recognition when you

serve!

Earn Special Centennial Recognition 
for Your Club
Your club can earn a Centennial Banner Patch with a

special gemstone design each year you sponsor a

Global Service Action project impacting Youth, Vision,

Hunger or the Environment.

• Each gemstone represents the number of

different Global Service Action Campaigns that

your club participates in during the fiscal year. 

• The more campaigns you participate in, the

more gemstones you can earn for your banner

patch. 

• Earn a diamond-level Centennial Banner Patch

by participating in all four Global Service Action

Campaigns!

Your club can earn up to four Centennial 

Banner Patches by participating in each year of 

the Centennial Service Challenge.

2014 - 2015

CENTENNIAL
L I O N S  C L U B S  I N T E R N AT I O N A L

Service Challenge
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All Centennial service activities must be
reported through MyLCI’s Service Activity
Report to receive recognition.

2014 - 2015
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2014- 2015
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J O I N  T H E

Centennial 
Service Challenge!

Bannera Patch next page
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District 4-A2 Governor 
Al Kroell


